Thursday, November 29, 2018

Dear Parents/Guardians,

4H will be participating in an in-school field trip on Tuesday, December 18 as a part of our Social Studies program. It will be an introduction to our unit on the Aboriginal people in Alberta.

Program cost: \$12.00 per student

This field trip cost is based on 100% class participation and can/will change based on actual attendance the day of the field trip. The fee has been added to your child's account. Please go onto the Parent Portal to pay.

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me. Thank you for your support.

Sincerely, Mme. Gaboury